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“Music to Your Ears”
My tweeters are guaranteed against defects in workmanship and material.  They are not guaranteed to be unbreakable!
I am including this memo to all my customers who are purchasing new tweeters.  If you are upgrading from old tweeters and have not had any previous damage, you shouldn’t have to worry, but this is still useful information.

The primary cause of tweeter damage in speakers is amplifier “clipping.”  This is a form of distortion generated when an amplifier is driven slightly (or a lot!) past its power delivery capabilities, even very briefly.  This will often occur on the beat of the music, since the bass energy is what uses the most power.  Usually clipping takes the form of a crackling or static-like sound, and contains a great deal of high frequency energy.  Having this occur just once or twice is often enough to break a tweeter.  

The difficulty one encounters with high quality speakers like yours is that the speakers themselves don’t begin to distort the sound until very high power levels, so there is no warning from them. 

If your previous tweeter(s) failed during “normal” use, please be warned - your listening habits have become hazardous to your tweeters.  “Normal” listening will break your new ones just like it did your old ones . . .
Don’t break your new tweeters!
Please be careful since neither of us wants your new tweeters to fail.  There is a great temptation when enjoying new gear to play some music at loud levels.  This will risk breaking your new tweeters.  Then your speakers will be out of action again while you get them fixed, which is something we do not want to happen.

If you have any questions about this please feel free to contact me.  I want you to get the most enjoyment from your music possible.

Thank you,
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